Sweeney, Robert (LBB)

From: D

Sent: 14 June 2024 14:34
To: Forward Planning
Subject: Concerns re local Barnet plan for Edgware

[You don't often get email from alan.rosenfelderl @nhs.net. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

** Warning External Email **
Dear sir/madam,
| am writing to express my concerns regarding the proposed local plan for Edgware.

Edgware is currently a suburban area at the periphery of Barnet and Harrow boroughs.
It is incorrect to consider it a town centre.

There are already two tower blocks adjacent to the Broadwalk shopping centre which increase pressure on local
resources such as schools,NHS doctors and dentists.

The plan proposes 4,700 new dwellings for which there is no space to build them.
Currently there are problems with a lack of convenient parking in Edgware apart from the Broadwalk shopping
centre car park.

Low Water pressure is a recurring problem already for households.

Sewage is also currently a problem where | live with narrowing of outlet drains getting close to critical as explained
to me recently by Thames Water technicians.

As a pensioner I rely on the Edgware covered bus station to start and complete my
journeys and | believe this might be demolished to provide space for housing .This would impact on my safe travel.

Yours faithfully,
Dr Alan Rosenfelder,
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This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient please:

i) inform the sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it; and

ii) do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any action in relation to its content (to do so is
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful).

Thank you for your co-operation.
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